03 December 2012

Sent via email to: dedasst@ghatx.org

Mona Purgason

Interim ED

Galveston Housing Authority
4700 Broadway Boulevard
Galveston, TX 77551

ORR #: 20121203-001

Dear Ms. Purgason:

This is a written request, pursuant to the Texas Public Information Act (the “Act™),
Chapter 552 of the Texas Government Code as amended, application is hereby made
upon you as custodian of information for the Galveston Housing Authority to produce:

Two separate articles/editorials have appeared in this weeks Daily News regarding
the budget of the first two sites under the redevelopment plan. References from
these articles have mentioned the proposed costs, GHA’s portion, the fact that GHA
does not have that portion of money on hand, and a desire to apply previously made
expenses against the proposed budget, but no mention was made of what has been
spent to date.

Specifically I am requesting an itemized summary of all expenses that have already
been made in regards to redevelopment (the approved rebuilding plan submitted to
GLO).

I would prefer to receive the information in electronic, i.e. digital format, such as PDF or
XLS files, when possible.

If your agency does not maintain these public records, please let me know who does and
include the proper custodian’s name and address.

As provided by the Act, I will expect your response within ten business (10) days. If you
believe this information is not public, I ask that you immediately notify me and then seek
a formal decision from the Texas Attorney General not later than ten (10) business days
from your receipt of this request, as required by the Act.

Disclosure of this information is in the public interest because providing a copy of the
information primarily benefits the general public. I therefore request a waiver of all fees
and charges pursuant to Section 552.267 of the Act.



Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

K

Chris Toombs

I



